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Council Motion – Democracy Week 
 
As part of Democracy Week (October 14 – 18 2013) Torbay Council will make every 
effort to pilot a webcast of our October 17 Council meeting.  In so doing the council will 
widen the possible audience and help promote democracy. 
 
This action will demonstrate the Mayor’s objectives of being open, inclusive and 
democratic. 
 
This Council resolves, in light of tight budgetary conditions, the Executive Member for 
Business Planning and Governance and the Executive Head for Commercial Services, 
in consultation with the Chairman and Councillor Cowell, investigate and consider the 
provision of the free services of a broadcaster (possibly local schools/colleges) who can 
be engaged and assist in streaming the live webcast through both the Council and 
Herald Express websites. 

Proposed by Councillor Cowell  

Seconded by Councillor Ellery 


